
Exec Officer Report   1 June 2013

Attended Mason Dixon Chapter Meetings on March 20 and May 15.

Worked on ATV  web and TT Ads. 
Sent out almost 800 tickets to a few Chapters, including ones I’ve sold. 
Response from TT is very poor, only sold 8 and first two were from NJ. 

Anyone who has sold ticket stubs and money, Please bring along to Meeting to turn it in.

We need to push tickets at Pres. Meeting.

Today, Tues 28th,  I talked to B & B Yamaha and asked them to hold the ATV till the Nov 
2 drawing. Craig was fine with that.

Two more Officers have resigned, Trina and Scott L., we now have 4 vacancies on Board.

Tom Bunty

 


